
Ways we can help - update 

Learning  

All the teachers have been providing learning every day on their class blogs on the 

school website (hannahmore.org.uk/class pages/year group/year group blog ).     

If you don’t have a tablet or laptop at home the learning can be accessed on a 

smartphone and then recorded or written about in the learning books that we 

have sent home. It has been brilliant to see so much learning taking place at 

home. Next week there will be a new feature on the website called bedtime 

stories (at the bottom of the class pages tab). Each day at 7pm you’ll be able to 

see a new story being read by one of the teachers. Miss Judge starts us off on 

Monday. 

 

Food  

Families eligible for means tested free school meals will now be given a food 

voucher from Chartwells, the company who provide our school meals. This will be 

emailed to you on Tuesday 31st March and will be for 3 weeks. If you are in urgent 

need of food, you can come to school on Monday 30th March between 2.00 and 

5.00. Please follow the usual social distancing rules. You can also pick up a couple 

of books or ideas of things to do. 

Keeping in touch  

Teachers have been phoning home to check how everything is going. It has been 

lovely to keep this communication going. If you need to contact school at any 

time please call Ms Ramsay on 07376185854 or Mr Webster on 07415098449 

between 9 and 5. They can also pass messages to teachers. Or you can email 

school: hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk  The school twitter has been full of 

lovely messages from teachers and great responses from children. Make sure you 

keep up to date with the latest news!  

Things to do 

As well as checking your class blog and twitter, have a look out the latest news 

from Up Our Street. They are doing an amazing job of putting together 

information about everything from waste collection to phone support to 

activity packs. You can read their latest update here and why not get some ideas 

for online activities and things to do at home here.  

 

Look after yourselves and we hope to see 

everyone soon! 

mailto:hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk
https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Up_OUr_Street_update_27_March.pdf
https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Up_Our_Street_online_events_and_activities.pdf

